
Update to Surrey Health and Wellbeing Board from Frimley Integrated Care 

System - 21 December 2022 

 

NHS Frimley Integrated Care Board and Frimley Integrated Care Partnership Update  

NHS Frimley Integrated Care Board (ICB) has met monthly since its establishment in 

July 2022. The ICB has established a programme of development and has held a 

series of Board development sessions focused on developing its ways of working 

together and ensuring we bring a true system partnership approach to how the ICB 

takes decisions for the benefit of our population. 

The ICB has also met in formal public meetings and seminar sessions over the past 

four months. Key items discussed include (but not exhaustive): 

 Population health insights and inequalities 

 Living well – strategic ambition update 

 Child and young people strategy review 

 Urgent and emergency care strategy  

 Equality, diversity and inclusion strategy  

 Workforce review  

 Frimley Health and Care Integrated Care System (ICS) updates 

The Frimley Integrated Care Partnership (ICP) met as an Assembly in September 

2022. This inaugural meeting of our Frimley ICP Assembly saw over 45 partners 

come together in a development session focused on the partnerships and work we 

will do together to create healthier communities. The ICP also met in November 

2022 to focus on our Frimley ICS strategy refresh. This was a highly interactive 

event where we engaged over 50 system partners on our strategy refresh and the 

priorities for our six strategic priorities. We are now undertaking further engagement 

work on our strategy refresh ahead of submission in December and we have set out 

next steps between now and March next year for wider engagement and formal sign 

off on our strategy by the ICP. See below: 

 

Links to the slides and information from the day here: Frimley Strategy Refresh 2022 

(frimleyhealthandcare.org.uk) 

Page 167

11

https://insight.frimleyhealthandcare.org.uk/strategyrefresh
https://insight.frimleyhealthandcare.org.uk/strategyrefresh


Working across ICS boundaries for the benefit of the Surrey population 

We continue to work together with our partners in Surrey through the Surrey 

Commissioning Memorandum of Understanding which enables us to work more 

seamlessly with partners organisations in the Surrey geography to meet local need. 
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